Smith, Dusty J

From: Peter Markham <pmarkham@bowlesrice.com>
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 2:40 PM

To: Smith, Dusty J

Subject: RFQ -- Legislative Drafting and Support Services
Mr. Smith:

Thank you for inviting Bowles Rice LLP to respond to the Division of Highways' request for quotation
for legislative drafting and support services. Unfortunately, conflicts prevent us from submitting a
quotation presently. We, however, appreciate opportunity you afforded us and hope we can be of
service to the Division in the future. Best regards,

3] % ~ Peter Markham |
| g pmarkham@bowlesrice.com
Bio | vCard

600 Quarrier Street
Charleston, WV 25301
Telephone: (304) 347-1107
Facsimile: (304) 343-3058 |

—

CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED: This e-mail is confidential and privileged, and intended only for the review and use of the addressee(s). If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender at (304) 347-1107 or by e-mail at pmarkham@ bowlesrice.com. Thank you.
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